
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:02:20 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:26 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Shyla Blyde

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly disagree with approving this application. I currently earn an above average wage and I am barely getting
by with all of the increased living costs (i.e. high house prices, increased food/gas prices etc). If I can barely make
ends meet on an above average perspective wage, I don't understand how lower income families are expected to
survive in this community. Increasing gas prices will only further add to the unaffordability of living expenses.
Please don't approve this application, as doing so will bring so many consequences to the community.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




